
May this season fill your hearts with 
JOY, PEACE and moments of WONDER. 

We extend our heartfelt, warmest 
wishes for  Happy Holidays!

In the spirit of the season of giving 
and gratitude, and in honor of the

memories of dear friends and family, 
donations have been made to 

two local organizations 
very special to our hearts: 

This season, our office will be closed from 
Dec 23, 2023  through  Jan 1, 2024 

to allow our Advantage Family to spend time with 
their loved ones and recharge for the upcoming 
2024 season. We look forward to returning with 

renewed spirits, energy and enthusiasm for 
an exciting and busy 2024 !

WISHING YOU A WONDERFUL HOLIDAY !!

Baptist Health Foundation 
of South Florida 

and 
Paws 2 Care Coalition 

Pet Rescue of Hollywood
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